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Attendance
Congratulations to 6D with 99.7% 
Whole school attendance was 94.3%. 
Attendance for the year so far is 95.7%
Class
% Attendance
6D
99.7
3F
99.3
4HW
99.3
RG
99.1
5K
98.7
1C
97.3
RT
97.2
1B
97.0
2C
94.5
6I
93.0
2M
90.7
5W
88.2
3C
86.7
4C
80.7
The Government target is 96% 
Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 
01274 545019 to let us know the reason.



Road Safety
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could we ask parents to kindly NOT park on the paths or across driveways.  This is causing problems and is a safety issue for our children. Whilst we do our best to be out on the roadside we need your help to ensure we keep your children safe.






Changes to Choir
Choir practise will now be during school time to allow more pupils to attend. There will be no more after school choir sessions after today. 
They will be every Tuesday afternoon run by Mrs Thompson.






Year 5/6 Dance Performance
All parents welcome to come along to this performance in the Hall from 2pm onwards on Tuesday 9th February.




Dads and Kids Activities
Thank you to all the families who came along to the activities on Saturday. Although the weather wasn’t great I hope you all had a good time firing your rockets, I certainly enjoyed watching them! Julie





Ukuleles
Mrs Thompson will begin teaching Ukulele sessions again with year 4. These sessions will begin Tuesday 9th Feb in the afternoon. Any interested pupils should see Mrs Thompson for a form to attend.

Topic Meetings 
All Meetings are 2.30 – 3.15pm
Reception
9th February
Year 1
10th February
Year 2
11th February
Year 3
11th February
Year 4
11th February
Year 5
12th February
Year 6
12th February





Coffee Morning
Wednesdays at 8.45am. All parents welcome!
We have a lady called Melissa coming in to talk to us about setting up a PTA. 



Teachers vs Parents vs Year 3 Pupils at Cricket on Tuesday 9th February 3.30-4.30pm
Please note the change of day for the Parent/Pupil/Staff Cricket tournament. Come along and join in the games or support everyone by cheering them on. These have been really enjoyable don’t miss out!!
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